
UNAPPROVED 

 

SELECTBOARD MEETING MINUTES     June 18, 2012 

 

This meeting was called to order by Chair, Lewis White at 7:00pm at the Town Offices in 

Dummerston, Vermont. 

 

Members Present:  Tom Bodett , Steve Glabach, Zeke Goodband,  Bill Holiday, Lewis White 

 

Also Present: Pam McFadden and Mike Faher from the Brattleboro Reformer. 

 

Tom presented to the Board an update on the Covered Bridge wing wall project. Briefly, the 

contractor who was awarded the bid at the June 13, 2012 meeting, has not been pre-qualified with 

the State to do the specific work on the Covered Bridge. The contractor is in the process of 

qualifying for the State. The Board will need to resubmit construction bids for the project and 

publish the bids in the Reformer for three consecutive weeks.. The entire project will now be 

delayed approximately four to six (4-6) weeks.  According to Tom, Stevens and Associates 

engineer, Brud Sanderson will be submitting  addendums to the specs on the project. The motion 

Tom offers is to include those addendums. 

 

On a motion from Tom and a second from Bill, the board moved to put the addended construction 

bids for the Dummerston Wing Wall project back out to bid. 

 

With no other business to come before the Board,  a motion to adjourn was accepted at 5:19pm. 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Approved 

 

_______________________________   

Lewis White, Chair 

 

_______________________________   

Bill Holiday, Clerk 

 

Submitted by:  Pam McFadden, Assistant to Selectboard Assistant 

 


